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formation. This bookhelps children
and their families feel at the center
of a worship/formation experience
that is specific to their needs and
circumstances, rather than merely at
the margins of even a conventionally
inclusive program of worship or faith
formation. The whole Rhythms of Grace
curriculum consists of a 3-year
syllabus of distinct scripture-based
session plans. This volume, Year 1,
includes complete plans for 12
monthly sessions and 6 feast
sessions, as well as the background
and support material needed to
establish and conduct a successful
program.
Billy's Sunflower Nicola Moon 1997
The Creativity Research Handbook Mark
A. Runco 1997 For years the research
on creativity has been divided into
person, process, product and press
(environment) foci. However, the
field is now much more extensive and
diverse than it was when this scheme
was proposed, and these four
categories no longer catpure its
essence. ""The Creativity Research
Handbook"" shows how extensive and
diverse the field has become. ""The
Handbook"" contains extensive reviews
and is intended to provide a
comprehensive review of creativity
research, first by the breadth of
coverage of the chapters and second,
by the depth and coverage within each
chapter. ""The Handbook"" is divided
into two parts, the first
disciplinary and the second topical.
The approach is a comprehensive one authors do not focus on their own
models or theories but instead give
complete overviews. The disciplinary

Stacking the Deck Bruce Curtis
1992-01-01 Introduction Chapter One
"So Many People": Ways of Seeing
Class Differences in Schooling
Chapter Two The Origins of
Educational Inequality in Ontario
Chapter Three Streaming in the
Elementary School Chapter Four
Streaming in the Secondary School
Chapter Five Unstacking the Deck: A
New Deal for Our Schools Abstract
Bibliography
Geometric Quilts House of White
Birches 2012 This book will help
quilters discover the fun of using
color, block placement, and shape to
add dimension to their projects. The
12 designs in this book all use basic
shapes; the fun part is how they are
pieced together to make striking
designs that stand out among other
patterns. Quilters will enjoy using
bright and colorful fabrics to create
the designs and will get to play with
different color combinations.
Techniques used include appliqué,
piecing, and paper-piecing. Each
design is shown in a lifestyle
photograph, has an assembly diagram,
and is accompanied by a complete
materials list and step-by-step
instructions.
Rhythms of Grace Year 1 Linda Snyder
2010-07 Rhythms of Grace is a unique,
innovative and cutting-edge program
resource designed to meet the
spiritual needs of children and
families living with autism-spectrum
disorders. Participant families
gather monthly with program leaders
and volunteers for sessions that are
a hybrid of worship and faith
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structure allows a more sensitive and
accurate placement of research. The
disciplinary framework also
facilitates exchanges with the wider
scholarly community - research on
creative thinking, for example,
shares assumptions with the cognitive
sciences, and the disciplinary
assignment can help individuals
studying creativity to benefit from
those sciences. Several of the
contributions demonstrate how
creativity research has benefited
from such disciplinary connections.
Part 2 contains six topical chapters;
each of them focuses on one critical
topic.
TEDS-M Encyclopedia International
Association for the Evaluation of
Educational Achievement 2013
How Hockey Works Keltie Thomas 2006
Explains the basics of hockey, from
the physical characteristics of ice
to the rules and regulations of the
game, and includes biographies of
great players and the equipment
needed for play.
The Scarecrow's Hat Ken Brown
2011-02-01 In this classroom
favorite, a resourceful chicken
enlists her farm friends to get a
coveted hat from Scarecrow. A
delightful circular tale and fall
read-aloud! Chicken really admires
Scarecrow's straw hat. Scarecrow
would gladly trade his hat for a
walking stick to rest his tired arms.
Chicken doesn't have a walking stick
to trade—but she knows someone who
does. Author-illustrator Ken Brown
pairs vivid, realistic watercolors
with an inventive plot, engaging
sequencing, and repetition to tell a
charming circular story packed with
relatable themes of friendship,
bartering, and problem-solving. This
award-winning title is an ideal story
time choice for autumn and harvest
themes.
Sociology of Education in Canada
Karen Robson 2012-10-14 Sociology of
Education in Canada utilizes a
contemporary theoretical focus to
analyze how education in Canada is
affected by pre-existing and
persistent inequalities among members
of society. It presents the
historical and cultural factors that
have shaped our current education
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system, examines the larger social
trends that have contributed to
present problems, discusses the
various interest groups involved, and
analyzes the larger social discourses
that influence any discussion of
these issues. To achieve this, Karen
Robson uses many current, topical,
and relatable issues in Canadian
education to ensure that readers
fully comprehend the information
being presented and leave with an
appreciation of how the sociology of
education is inextricably linked to
issues of stratification.
Assessment of Young Children Lisa B.
Fiore 2012-05-31 In an era of
standards and norms where assessment
tends to minimize or dismiss
individual differences and results in
punitive outcomes or no action at
all, Assessment of Young Children
provides teachers with an approach to
assessment that is in the best
interest of both children and their
families. Author Lisa B. Fiore
explores a variety of ways to study
and assess young children in their
natural environments, while stressing
the importance of bringing children
and families into the process. This
lively text helps the reader learn
how to cultivate developmentally
appropriate practice, create
appropriate expectations, examine
children’s work, interact in groups,
and improve their teacher behavior.
Accounts of real experiences from
children, families, teachers, and
administrators provide on-the-ground
models of assessment stategies and
demonstrate how children are
affected. Assessment of Young
Children explores both standardized
and authentic assessment, work
sampling systems, and observation
skills. Readers will walk away with
strategies for communicating
information about children and
portfolio assessment, and how the use
of formal and informal methods of
observation, documentation, and
assessment are connected to teacher
and student inquiry. Assessment of
Young Children encourages an
assessment strategy where the child
remains the focus and explores how
collaboration with children,
families, and colleagues creates an
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image—not a diagnosis—of the child
that is empowering rather than
constraining. Special Features
Include: Case Study examples that
anchor the concepts presented in the
chapters and engage readers more
deeply in the content. "Now what?"
and "Avenues for Inquiry" throughout
the book present students with
concrete extensions of the material
that they may pursue for further
investigation
Business Writing Basics Jane Watson
2002 Impress clients, colleagues, and
even boss with effective business
writing skills. While a poorly
written letter can embarrass the
image of a company and the writer.
Multimodal Literacy Carey Jewitt
2003-01-01 &ltI>Multimodal Literacy
challenges dominant ideas around
language, learning, and
representation. Using a rich variety
of examples, it shows the range of
representational and communicational
modes involved in learning through
image, animated movement, writing,
speech, gesture, or gaze. The effect
of these modes on learning is
explored in different sites including
formal learning across the curriculum
in primary, secondary, and higher
education classrooms, as well as
learning in the home. The notion of
literacy and learning as a primary
linguistic accomplishment is
questioned in favor of the multimodal
character of learning and literacy.
By illustrating how a range of modes
contributes to the shaping of
knowledge and what it means to be a
learner, &ltI>Multimodal Literacy
provides a multimodal framework and
conceptual tools for a fundamental
rethinking of literacy and learning.
Teaching Guide for Fsn / Animal
Adaptations Sheila Anderson
2010-07-01 TEACHING GUIDE FOR FSN /
ANIMAL ADAPTATIONS SERIES
King Solomon Philip Graham Ryken
2011-07-07 Though the world’s wisest
king, Solomon’s heart was led astray
by temptations of wealth, sex, and
power. And we face the same dangers
today, though the temptations may be
different in degree and detail.
Author Philip Ryken writes, “In
witnessing Solomon’s moral triumphs
and sinful failures we learn how to
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live more wisely. By the grace of
God, we may avoid a tragic downfall
of our own and learn how to use
money, sex, and power for the glory
of God.” Tracing Solomon’s life from
coronation to burial—and from godly
devotion to self-serving excess—Ryken
shows readers how to avoid similar
downfalls and seek God’s glory amid
earthly temptations. These thirteen
chapters are pastoral, rich in
application, and biblically faithful.
This overview of Solomon’s life also
includes a study guide, making it a
great resource for both personal and
group use.
Planet Earth Gets Well Madeline
Kaplan 2008-04 In this magical and
intelligent story about Mother Nature
and her son, Planet Earth gets a dose
of the good, healthy life when his
friends begin to treat him with love,
respect and kindness.
Summer Learning Geoffrey D. Borman
2004-04-26 This book brings together
up-to-date, research-based evidence
concerning summer learning and
provides descriptions and analyses of
a range of summer school programs.
The chapters present theory and data
that explain both the phenomenon of
summer learning loss and the
potential for effective summer
programs to mitigate loss and
increase student achievement. Summer
Learning: Research, Policies, and
Programs: *presents evidence
describing variations in summer
learning loss and how these learning
differences affect equality of
educational opportunity and outcomes
in the United States; *discusses the
development, characteristics, and
effects of the most recent wave of
summer programs which are designed to
play key roles in the recent
standards movement and related
efforts to end social promotion;
*examines the impact of three of the
most widespread, replicable summer
school programs serving students
across the United States; and
*considers the characteristics and
effects of alternative programs and
practices that are designed to combat
the problem of summer learning loss
head on. Intended for education
researchers, practitioners,
policymakers, and graduate students,
3/9

Downloaded from aeropostalemexico.mx
on August 14, 2022 by guest

this volume is particularly relevant
to those interested in social
stratification, equity-minded
policies, implications of the current
standards movement and high stakes
testing, and the development of
programs and practices for improving
education.
Reading Achievement and Motivation in
Boys and Girls Pelusa Orellana García
2018-05-02 This volume links
theoretical and instructional
approaches on how reading is
motivated and assessed, and examines
the interrelationship between reading
motivation and achievement among boys
and girls in culturally and
geographically different settings.
Much of the research on children’s
reading has focused on cognitive
processes; however, reading is an
activity that also requires interest
and motivation. These attitudes are
generally defined as readers’ affect
toward reading and their consequence
is that children with more positive
attitudes are more motivated to read.
Taking into account the variability
that exists within the notion of
gender and age, this volume aims to
examine and scrutinize previous
research on the topic, as well as
test theories on how the different
dimensions of reading motivation vary
with gender, in relation to cultural
issues, motivational constructs, such
as engagement and classroom climate,
the role of emotions, interests and
attitudes towards reading, among
others. The book will be of interest
to researchers, educators, graduate
students, and other professionals
working in the area of literacy,
reading motivation, reading
achievement and gender differences.
Handbook of Indigenous Education
Elizabeth Ann McKinley 2019-05-23
This book is a state-of-the-art
reference work that defines and
frames the state of thinking,
research and practice in indigenous
education. The book provides an
authoritative overview of the subject
in one text. The work sits within the
context of The UN Declaration of the
Rights of Indigenous Peoples that
states “Indigenous peoples have the
right to the dignity and diversity of
their cultures, traditions, histories
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and aspirations which shall be
appropriately reflected in education”
(Article 14.1). Twenty-five years ago
a book of this nature would have been
largely written by non-Indigenous
researchers about Indigenous people
and education. Today Indigenous
researchers can write this work about
and for themselves and others. The
book is comprehensive in its
coverage. Authors are drawn from
various individual jurisdictions that
have significant indigenous
populations where the issues include
language, culture and identity, and
indigenous people’s participation in
society. It brings together multiple
streams of research by ‘new’
indigenous voices. The book also
brings together a wide range of
educational topics including early
childhood education, educational
governance, teacher education,
curriculum, pedagogy, educational
psychology, etc. The focus of one
body of work on Indigenous education
is a welcome enhancement to the
pursuit of the field of Indigenous
educational aspirations and
development.
The Man Who Went to the Far Side of
the Moon Bea Uusma Schyffert 2003-07
Presents a biography of the
astronaut, Michael Collins, who
circled the moon in the Apollo 11
space capsule while his colleagues
Neil Armstrong and Buzz Aldrin landed
the lunar module and walked on the
moon.
Collaborative Professionalism Andy
Hargreaves 2018-05-09 Ensure
Conversations About Collaboration Get
Results. This book lays out the
theory and practice of Collaborative
Professionalism. Through five
international case studies, the
authors distinguish Collaborative
Professionalism from professional
collaboration by highlighting
intentional collaborative designs and
providing concrete examples for how
to be more purposeful with
collaboration. Additionally, the book
makes Collaborative Professionalism
accessible to all educators through
clear take-aways including: Ten core
tenets, including Collective
Efficacy, Collaborative Inquiry, and
Collaborating With Students. Graphics
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indicating how educators can move
from mere professional collaboration
to the deep and transformative work
of Collaborative Professionalism.
Analysis of which collaborative
practices educators should start
doing, keep doing, and stop doing
Collaboration can be one of your most
powerful educational tools when used
correctly, and turned into action.
This book shows you how.
The Moral Imperative Realized Michael
Fullan 2010-11-16 Award-winning
author and educational reform expert
Michael Fullan shows how to achieve
successful local and systemic school
reform through the strength of shared
leadership.
The Pedagogy of Standardized Testing
Arlo Kempf 2016-04-29 Based on a
large-scale international study of
teachers in Los Angeles, Chicago,
Ontario, and New York, this book
illustrates the ways increased use of
high-stakes standardized testing is
fundamentally changing education in
the US and Canada with a negative
overall impact on the way teachers
teach and students learn.
Standardized testing makes
understanding students' strengths and
weaknesses more difficult, and class
time spent on testing consumes scarce
time and attention needed to support
the success of all students—further
disadvantaging ELLs, students with
exceptionalities, low income, and
racially minoritized students.
Revitalizing Endangered Languages
Justyna Olko 2021-01-31 Of the
approximately 7,000 languages in the
world, at least half may no longer be
spoken by the end of the twenty-first
century. Languages are endangered by
a number of factors, including
globalization, education policies,
and the political, economic and
cultural marginalization of minority
groups. This guidebook provides ideas
and strategies, as well as some
background, to help with the
effective revitalization of
endangered languages. It covers a
broad scope of themes including
effective planning, benefits,
wellbeing, economic aspects,
attitudes and ideologies. The chapter
authors have hands-on experience of
language revitalization in many
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countries around the world, and each
chapter includes a wealth of
examples, such as case studies from
specific languages and language
areas. Clearly and accessibly
written, it is suitable for nonspecialists as well as academic
researchers and students interested
in language revitalization. This book
is also available as Open Access on
Cambridge Core.
Critical, Transdisciplinary and
Embodied Approaches in STEM Education
Pratim Sengupta 2019-12-16 Over the
past decade, integrated STEM
education research has emerged as an
international concern, creating
around it an imperative for
technological and disciplinary
innovation and a global resurgence of
interest in teaching and learning to
code at the K-16 levels. At the same
time, issues of democratization,
equity, power and access, including
recent decolonizing efforts in public
education, are also beginning to be
acknowledged as legitimate issues in
STEM education. Taking a reflexive
approach to the intersection of these
concerns, this book presents a
collection of papers making new
theoretical advances addressing two
broad themes: Transdisciplinary
Approaches in STEM Education and
Bodies, Hegemony and Decolonization
in STEM Education. Within each theme,
praxis is of central concern
including analyses of teaching and
learning that re-imagines
disciplinary boundaries and domains,
the relationship between Art and
STEM, and the design of learning
technologies, spaces and
environments. In addition to graduate
research seminars at the Masters and
PhD levels in Learning Sciences,
Science Education, Educational
Technology and STEM education, this
book could also serve as a textbook
for graduate and pre-service teacher
education courses.
Leading Student Assessment Charles F.
Webber 2011-09-18 This book presents
a new and refreshing look at student
assessment from the perspective of
leading educational theorists,
researchers, and practitioners. The
authors call for boundary-breaking
assessment that reflects clear
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understandings of the purposes of
assessment, a balance of assessment
creativity and realism, the ability
to detect solutions for assessment
challenges, and the capacity to
question and imagine assessment
alternatives. The 14 chapters offer
school and district educators, policy
makers, researchers, and university
teacher preparation faculty with a
comprehensive, current overview of
the state and art of student
assessment. Key questions are posed
about assessment and critical
challenges are presented along with
sound evidence-based solutions.
Student assessment is analyzed in
terms of its relationship with
classroom instructional practices and
large-scale testing programs.
Formative and summative assessments
are compared and contrasted. The role
of psychological assessment in
informing classroom practices is
profiled along with the need for
student voice in fair assessment
practices. Readers will be challenged
to consider the ecology of student
assessment, that is, the impact of
assessment in classrooms and schools
through to the macro level of
globalized societies. The
underpinning values and assumptions
of student assessment are
highlighted. Finally, a rationale is
offered for reconceptualizing and
redefining assessment.
Leading from the Middle Taylor &
Francis Group 2019-01-22
Change Forces Michael Fullan
2012-11-12 Knowledge of the processes
of educational change is said to be
the missing ingredient in attempts to
bring about educational innovation
and reform. Whether these efforts
involve grass roots innovation or
large-scale societal reform, failure
to understand and act on existing
knowledge of the change process has
accounted for the widespread lack of
success in making educational
improvements. This volume analyzes
what is known about successful or
productive change processes, and
identifies corresponding action
strategies at the individual, school,
local and state levels. Included in
this book is a major treatment of the
topic of the 'ethics of planned
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change', a neglected topic in recent
literature, especially since
strategies for intervening in the
change process are receiving more
attention. This book is intended to
be used by teachers in training and
in service, teacher trainers,
educational researchers, education
historians and administrators.
Holt Science & Technology 2003
Kumon, Multiplication 2008-01-01
Promotes beginning multiplication
skills by introducing specific
concepts gradually to enable complete
mastery and the memorization of
multiplication basics, sharing an
abundance of practice pages for extra
reinforcement. Original.
The New Meaning of Educational Change
Michael Fullan 1991-06-01 First
published in 1982, this work
revolutionized the theory and
practice of education reform. Now 25
years later, the fourth edition of
Fullans groundbreaking book continues
to be the definitive compendium to
all aspects of the management of
educational change--a powerful
resource for everyone involved in
school reform.
Math Before Bed Jonathan Orr
2017-12-05 The benefits of reading
stories to our children at nighttime
have been shared countless times
over, and for good reason. Reading
promotes literacy. Why is it that we
don't do math with our children
before bed? This book is a collection
of prompts that can inspire
mathematical discussions that you and
your children can have before bed, at
dinner, or at anytime.
So Few of Me Peter Reynolds 2006
After wishing there were two of him
to complete all the items on his "to
do" list, Leo discovers that the real
problem is not the number of Leos,
but the length of his list and tries
to find a creative solution to his
overscheduling dilemma!
Putting FACES on the Data Lyn
Sharratt 2012-02-03 Build the bridge
from data collection to improved
instruction Students are people—not
data. How can you use assessment data
to focus on reaching every student?
This book shows how to develop a
common language for sharing all
students’ progress with all teachers
6/9

Downloaded from aeropostalemexico.mx
on August 14, 2022 by guest

and leaders, and how to use ongoing
assessment to inform instruction.
Based on worldwide research of more
than 500 educators, the book presents
solutions organized by: Assessment
Instruction Leadership Ownership The
many benefits of personalizing data
include increased student engagement
and a positive impact on school
culture. This reader-friendly guide
helps you set goals, adjust lessons,
identify students’ strengths and
weaknesses, and implement
interventions.
Singapore Math Practice Level 5B,
Grade 6 Frank Schaffer Publications
2009-06-01 Welcome to Singapore
Math––the leading math program in the
world! This workbook features math
practice and activities for sixth
grade students based on the Singapore
Math method. Level A is designed for
the first semester and Level B is for
the second. An introduction at the
front of each book explains Singapore
Math and its common problem types.
Each unit has learning objectives,
which clearly define the skills to be
learned in that section, and an
answer key with step-by-step worked
out solutions that help students see
how to work the problems. This book
is perfect for students familiar with
Singapore Math and for those who just
need extra math practice! --Directly
correlated to Singapore Math
textbooks, this comprehensive
practice series allows learners to
practice various types of math
problems while developing their
thinking and analytical skills.
Learning objectives and unit
assessments are included to ensure
that students obtain a thorough
understanding of each concept.
Perfect as a supplement to classroom
work or as a homeschool resource,
these workbooks will boost confidence
in problem-solving and criticalthinking skills.
Implementing Deeper Learning and 21st
Century Education Reforms Fernando M.
Reimers 2020-11-04 This open access
book is a comparative analysis of
recent large scale education reforms
that broadened curriculum goals to
better prepare students for the 21st
century. The book examines what
governments actually do when they
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broaden curriculum goals, with
attention to the details of
implementation. To this end, the book
examines system level reforms in six
countries at various levels of
development. The study includes
system level reforms in jurisdictions
where students achieve high levels in
international assessments of basic
literacies, such as Singapore and
Ontario, Canada, as well as in
nations where students achieve much
lower levels, such as Kenya, Mexico,
Punjab-Pakistan and Zimbabwe. The
chapters examine system-level reforms
that focus on strengthening the
capacity to teach the basics, as in
Ontario and Pakistan, as well as
reforms that aim at building the
capacity to teach a much broader set
of competencies and skills, such as
Kenya, Mexico, Singapore and
Zimbabwe. The volume includes systems
at very different levels of spending
per student and reforms at various
points in the cycle of policy
implementation, some just starting,
some struggling to survive a
governmental transition, and others
that have been in place for an
extended period of time. From the
comparative study of these reforms,
we aim to provide an understanding of
how to build the capacity of
education systems to teach 21st
century skills at scale in diverse
settings.
Turning High-Poverty Schools Into
High-Performing Schools William H.
Parrett 2020 Schools across the
United States and Canada are
disrupting the adverse effects of
poverty and supporting students in
ways that enable them to succeed in
school and in life. In this second
edition, Parrett and Budge show you
how your school can achieve similar
results. Expanding on their original
framework's still-critical concepts
of actions and school culture, they
incorporate new insights for
addressing equity, trauma, and
social-emotional learning. These
fresh perspectives combine with
lessons learned from 12 additional
high-poverty, high-performing schools
to form the updated and enhanced
Framework for Collective Action.
Emphasizing students' social,
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emotional, and academic learning as
the hub for all action in highperforming, high-poverty schools, the
authors describe how educators can
work within the expanded Framework to
address the needs of all students,
but particularly those who live in
poverty. Equipped with the Framework
and a plethora of tools to build
collective efficacy (selfassessments, high-leverage questions,
action advice, and more), school and
district leaders--as well as
teachers, teacher leaders,
instructional coaches, and other
staff--can close persistent
opportunity gaps and reverse
longstanding patterns of low
achievement.
OECD Reviews of Evaluation and
Assessment in Education Synergies for
Better Learning An International
Perspective on Evaluation and
Assessment OECD 2013-04-11 This
report provides an international
comparative analysis and policy
advice to countries on how evaluation
and assessment arrangements can be
embedded within a consistent
framework to improve the quality,
equity and efficiency of school
education.
The Complete Book of English and
Language Arts SCHOOL SPECIALTY
CHILDRENS 2005-11-15 Students find
instruction and practice in English,
language arts, grammar, and
punctuation. Designed by leading
education experts, these guides offer
excercises on vowels, phonics, and
the parts necessary to create
effective sentences. Illustrations.
Learning Targets Connie M. Moss
2012-07-02 In Learning Targets,
Connie M. Moss and Susan M. Brookhart
contend that improving student
learning and achievement happens in
the immediacy of an individual
lesson--what they call "today's
lesson"—or it doesn't happen at all.
The key to making today's lesson
meaningful? Learning targets. Written
from students' point of view, a
learning target describes a lessonsized chunk of information and skills
that students will come to know
deeply. Each lesson's learning target
connects to the next lesson's target,
enabling students to master a
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coherent series of challenges that
ultimately lead to important
curricular standards. Drawing from
the authors' extensive research and
professional learning partnerships
with classrooms, schools, and school
districts, this practical book Situates learning targets in a theory
of action that students, teachers,
principals, and central-office
administrators can use to unify their
efforts to raise student achievement
and create a culture of evidencebased, results-oriented practice. Provides strategies for designing
learning targets that promote higherorder thinking and foster student
goal setting, self-assessment, and
self-regulation. - Explains how to
design a strong performance of
understanding, an activity that
produces evidence of students'
progress toward the learning target.
- Shows how to use learning targets
to guide summative assessment and
grading. Learning Targets also
includes reproducible planning forms,
a classroom walk-through guide, a
lesson-planning process guide, and
guides to teacher and student selfassessment. What students are
actually doing during today's lesson
is both the source of and the
yardstick for school improvement
efforts. By applying the insights in
this book to your own work, you can
improve your teaching expertise and
dramatically empower all students as
stakeholders in their own learning.
Mathematics for Elementary Teachers
Albert B. Bennett 2006-07 This book
is designed for a mathematics for
elementary school teachers course
where instructors choose to focus on
and/or take an activities approach to
learning. It provides inductive
activities for prospective elementary
school teachers and incorporates the
use of physical models,
manipulatives, and visual images to
develop concepts and encourage
higher-level thinking. This text
contains an activity set that
corresponds to each section of the
companion text, Mathematics for
Elementary Teachers: A Conceptual
Approach which is also by
Bennett/Nelson. The Activities
Approach text can be used
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independently or along with its
companion volume. The authors are
pleased to welcome Laurie Burton,
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PhD, Western Oregon University to
this edition of Mathematics for
Elementary Teachers: An Activity
Approach.
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